Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 12th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Tuesday, the 11th of January 2004 and Thursday the 13th of January in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Generally, students in the period 4A class will go Tuesday, and Period 3A will go Thursday, but check with your child to make sure you are going the night they are presenting if you plan to come.


The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research on medieval siege engines, flame tornadoes, archery, combustion guns, ballistics of air and conventional rifles, acoustics, boat design, fluid mechanics, refraction, bullet proof vests, water drag on boats, evaporation, sand dunes, microgravity, wine glass music, stability, and gauss rifles.


Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 



